

Bộ đề thi tiếng Anh lớp 6 cuối kỳ II iLearn Smart World

ĐỀ SỐ 1

I. Choose the words w	vhose underlined	part is pronounce	ed differently from that of the
others in each group.			
1. A. ar <u>ou</u> nd	B. ab ou t	C. c <u>ou</u> ntry	.D. f <u>ou</u> nd
2. A. plant <u>s</u>	B. jar <u>s</u>	C. garden <u>s</u>	D. throw <u>s</u>
3. A. elephant <u>s</u>	B. protect <u>s</u>	C. handbook <u>s</u>	D. clean <u>s</u>
4. A. fox <u>es</u>	B. bottl <u>es</u>	C. cloth <u>es</u>	D. magazin <u>es</u>
5. A. pick <u>ed</u>	B. help <u>ed</u>	C. creat <u>ed</u>	D. laugh <u>ed</u>
II. Choose the best an	swer to complete	the sentences	
6. When watching that	, we can't h	nelp laughing at the	e stupid things of the main actor
A. documentary	B. comedy	C. action film	D. horror film
7. He acts very well. I'n	n sure that yesterda	ay he stayed up all	night reading the
A. acting	B. character	C. survey	D. script
8. I had only a sandwic	h lunch.		
A. for	B. to	C. at	D. by
9. They will come here	11:30 AM.		
A. between	B. at	C. for	D. in
10. My son feels very h	appy when he sees	s that v	vith a lot of cute animals.
A. horror film	B. biopic	C. thriller filr	n D. animation
11. How can I lose weig	ght, Doctor ? Don't	can	dy, and get more exercise.
A. eating	B. to eat	C. eat	D. ate
12. Please	me a glass of w	ater. Ok! is that all	?
A. bring	B. to bring	C. brings	D. brougth
13. What did you say ?	I can't hear you. P	lease	the radio off for a minute.
A. turn	B. to turn	C. turning	D. turned
14. Where's Dad ? He's	s taking a nap. Plea	ase	him up.
A. not wake	B. not to wake	C. don't wak	ke D. wake
15. Shh! The baby is sl	eeping.	off your shoes	and don't make any noise.
A. Take	B. To take	C. Taking	D. Took
III. Read the text and	then choose the b	est answer A, B, (C, or D



Geoffrey Hampden has a lot of friends and is very popular at parties. Everybody admired him for his fine sense of humour, except his six-year-old daughter, Jenny. Recently, one of Geoffrey's closest friends asked him to make a speech at a wedding reception. This is the sort of thing that Geoffrey loves. He prepared the speech carefully and went to the wedding with Jenny. He included a large number of funny stories in the speech and, of course, it was a great success. As soon as he finished, Jenny told him she wanted to go home. Geoffrey was a little disappointed by this but he did as his daughter asked. On the way home, he asked Jenny if she enjoyed the speech. To his surprise, she said she didn't. Geoffrey asked her why this was so and she told him that she did not like to see so many people laughing at him!

16. Why is Geoffrey very popular at parties?

- A. Because he has a fine sense of humour.
- B. Because he can make a good speech.
- C. Because he has a lot of friends.
- D. Because he is admired by everybody.
- 17. What was he invited to do one day?
 - A. To go to a wedding.
 - B. To make jokes at a party.
 - C. To make a speech at a wedding reception.
 - D. To prepare a speech.
- 18. What is Geoffrey interested in?
 - A. Going to weddings.
 - B. Making speeches at his friends' weddings.
 - C. Making jokes.
 - D. Teasing his friends.
- 19. How did Geoffrey feel when his daughter asked him to take her home after his speech?
 - A. Annoyed.
 - B. Bored.
 - C. Terrified.
 - D. Disappointed.
- 20. What did Geoffrey's daughter really dislike?
 - A. Her father's speech.
 - B. The way her father made jokes.
 - C. The wedding.



D. Seeing people laughing at her father.

ÐÁP ÁN

	-			
1. C	2. A	3. D	4. A	5. C

II.

I.

6. B	8. C	10. D	12. A	14. D
7. D	9. B	11. C	13. A	15. A

Ш.

16. A 17. C	18. B	19. D	20. D	
-------------	-------	-------	-------	--

IV.

- 21 You can do community service work for the benefits of the community.
- 22 Last summer, I provided English evening classes for twenty children.
- 23 Go Green is a non-profit organization that protects the environment.
- 24 You volunteer if you help other people willingly and without payment.
- 25 My mother often donates money to charitable organizations.

Tham khảo các bài viết về kiến thức tiếng Anh tại: https://www.flyer.vn



I. Find the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation				
1. A. wea <u>th</u> er	B. <u>th</u> ere	C. ca th edral	D. <u>th</u> en	
2. A. park <u>s</u>	B. computer <u>s</u>	C. astronaut <u>s</u>	D. map <u>s</u>	
3. A. <u>th</u> ought	B. <u>th</u> in	C. <u>th</u> ink	D. <u>th</u> e	
4. A. festival <u>s</u>	B. weekend <u>s</u>	C. Saturday <u>s</u>	D. gift <u>s</u>	
II. Choose the corr	ect answer to con	nplete the sentence		
5. Don't forget to bri	ing a It v	will keep you warm who	en you sleep at the campsite.	
A. flashlight	B. towel	C. sleeping bag	D. battery	
6 is spec	cial clothing to wear	when astronauts work	coutside in space.	
A. Space station	B. Gravity	C. Spaceship	D. Spacesuit	
7. In the future, auto	omatic food machin	es all our fo	od.	
A. might make	B. will be	C. have	D. prepares	
8. Your parents	angry if you	playing com	nputer games.	
A. are/ won't stop		B. will be/ don't stop		
C. will be/ won't st	top	D. will be/ stop		
9. You ea	at so many sweets.	They aren't good for y	ou.	
A. have to	B. need	C. can	D. shouldn't	
10. Now we drive pe	etrol cars, but in 20	30, all transport	electric.	
A. was	B. is	C. will be	D. have to be	
11. Brian is brilliant	at singing. He is go	ing to sign up for the _	·	
A. fashion show	B. festival	C. talent show	D. puppet show	
12. When you visit a	a new country, you	try to lear	n the language.	
A. should	B. can't	C. don't	D. enjoy	
13. My dream house	e will be	the sea, so in my ro	om I can see beautiful fish and	
other sea animals in	n front of, behind, a	bove or below me.		
A. near	B. by	C. under	D. on	
14. Linda	at the party last	night. She was at hom	ne.	
A. was	B. were	C. wasn't	D. weren't	
III. Rewrite the sen	tences without ch	anging the meaning		
15. It was an interes	sting play.			
\rightarrow The play was				
16. It's not a good idea to go diving along because it's quite dangerous.				
\rightarrow You should				



17. People will live in smart $h \rightarrow I$ think			
18. The children love to watc	h animated movies.		
\rightarrow The children enjoy			
19. I think Chinese is more d	ifficult than English.		
\rightarrow I think	-		
IV. Choose the word (A, B,	C or D) that best fits th	ne blank space in the fo	ollowing
passage			
Scientists say that in the futu	ire, the ways we live, wo	ork and play will be very ((20)
to how they are	now. Homes will becom	ne (21) beca	ause more and
more people will live in crowo	ded cities. It will be poss	ible to live under water.	People will use
more smart technology in the	eir homes. We will do all	our shopping on the inte	ernet and
drones (22) the	groceries to our houses	s. There will be robots (2	3)
all the household chores, (24	l) we won't	have to do the washing	up or cooking.
We might download ideas for	r furniture and then print	t it on our 3D printers. W	e might also
take holidays (25)	space.		
20. A. difference	B. differently	C. different	D. differences
21. A. more small and tall			
B. smaller and taller			
C. the smallest and talles	st		
D. the most small and tal	I		
22. A. will deliver	B. might have	C. make	D. will change
23. A. do	B. to do	C. so it does	D. so do
24. A. because	B. but	C. so	D. although
25. A. on	B. for	C. with	D. in
	The end_		



I.

1. C	2. B	3. D	4. D

II.

5. C	7. B	9. D	11. C	13. C
6. D	8. C	10. C	12. A	14. C

III.

- 15 The play was interesting.
- 16 You should not go diving alone because it's quite dangerous.
- 17 I think people will live in smart homes in the future.
- 18 The children enjoy watching animated movies.
- 19 I think Chinese is more difficult than English.

IV.

20. C	22. A	24. B
21. B	23. A	25. D